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MEMORAtiDUM FOR: James J. Cum.mings, Director
Office of Inspector and Auditor

FROM: John G. Davis, Acting Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: POSSIBLE ALLEGATIG'IS AGAlfiST THE MIDLdflD
RESIDEf1T IfiSPECTOR

The cnclosed letter dated flovember 20, 1978, from Mr. M. Cherry -

to J. G. Keppler, Director, Region III, is forwarded for your
information and action as you deem appropriate. I have enclosed,
also, a copy of the forwarding memorandum from J. G. Keppler
dated f;ovember 24, 1978.

Mr. Cherry's letter contained possible allegations against our
resident inspector at Midland and statements relative to the
inspection program at Midland. The, resident inspector is aware
of the letter from Mr. Cherry.
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, John G. Davis
/ Acting Director

Office of Inspection
and Enforcement

Enclosures:
As stated

cc; H. D. Thornburg, RCI
J. G. Keppler, RIII -

G. W. Reinmuth, RCI
J. P. Murray, OELD /
W. J. Olmstead, OELD'/
S. E. Bryan, X005
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